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To international students who have been visited to Mental Health Service at Tsukuba

University Health Center

The Mental Health Service starts the research titled “An analysis of mental
disorders of international students who visited the Mental Health Service” in order to
address mental health problems adequately. During the period March 31, 2014 from
April 1, 2005, we will examine the following items based on the medical records of
patients of international students who visited our clinic; Age, gender, region of origin,
language, affiliation, diagnosis, symptoms, stress factors and clinical course.

All medical records of yours will be anonymized. There is likely to be published
results in the meeting and paper, but your name will not be published absolutely. If you
do not want to participate in this study, please feel free to say. You can choose not to
participate without loss of benefits. If you have any questions about the research, please

ask us.

Takafumi Hori,

Associate professor

Mental Health Service

Health Center

University of Tsukuba
1-1-1Tnnodai, Tsukuba, Ibaraki,
305-8577 Japan
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